Cherry Hill High School West General PTA Meeting Monday, February 11, 2019 - Cafeteria

Meeting called to order by Ms. Jackie Caputo, President, at 7:03 PM. Ms. Caputo introduced present Board members, and explained the services provided to the CHHS West community by the PTA.

- Included Character Education, request to collect grape jelly for the Cherry Hill Food Pantry to show our "Lion's Pride" ... requested clubs support at West

Treasurer's Report presented by Ms. Karen Leonard. Reported, and voted on and motion made to approve. Seconded. All were in favor with "ayes!"

Principal Report presented by Dr. Morton:

- Representatives from the following departments provided information on their educational services:
  - Technical Education
  - Guidance Department
  - Business Education
  - Culinary Arts
- Dr. Morton reported on "enthusiasm in the community" for the following West achievements:
  - East/West Swim Meet
  - "110 Stories" presented by West Theatre Lab
  - 130 new cameras added around the school as part of new security system
    - already had 50 cameras, and new lock out lights have been added too
    - staff members now swipe in and out of the building
- February 25, 2019 Follow Up meeting to discuss the new bond referendum in West Media Room/Library.

Before Ms. Caputo adjourned the meeting, she announced that the following Board positions will be discussed at next meeting:

- President
- Treasurer
- Secretary Kristi Paulson to stay on for 2019-2020
- Ways & Means

Slate of names to be presented and voted on at Monday, April 8th, 7 PM meeting.

Respectfully submitted by,

Kristi C. Paulson Recording Secretary, 2018-2019